
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES - SEPTEMBER 2010.

This petition of certain citizens of Australia draws to the attention of the House:

Due to the world-wide knowledge and evidence now that the low energy light globes
or CFL's can cause adverse health effects such as headaches, balance problems,
body irritability and/or rashes to name a few, and that there are disposal problems
due to the mercury in them, we the undersigned request that the current rollout in
homes and public places be reversed and that the ban on the importation of the old
and universally safe incandescent light globes into Australia be lifted immediately.
We also request that the public be warned of the potential adverse health effects of
these light globes and that the safety guidelines especially of not putting them too
close to their heads are made abundantly clear throughout Australia.




